
 

TOWN OF ARLINGTON 
TOWN MEETING ELECTRONIC VOTING STUDY COMMITTEE 

December 5, 2012 

The regular meeting of the Town Meeting Electronic 
Voting Study Committee was called to order by 
Committee Chair Eric Helmuth in the Second Floor 
Meeting Room of the Town Hall Annex on 
Wednesday, December 5, 2012, at 7:30 PM. 

A quorum was present: Elizabeth Patton, Steve Storch, 
Alan Jones, Wes Beal, Adam Auster, and Eric 
Helmuth. 

 
Elizabeth Patton moved that the minutes of the 
November 28, 2012, meeting be corrected by adding 
voting methods to the committee-report outline 
proposed by Alan Jones on page 2. 

The motion passed. 

Wes Beal moved that the minutes of the November 28, 
2012, meeting be approved. 

The motion passed. 

 
Committee Chair Eric Helmuth distributed a report 
outline and work plan for the Committee based in part 
on the discussion at the last meeting. A copy is 
attached to these minutes. 

Steve Storch distributed a draft of “Electronic Voting: 
Benefits and Costs.” 

Discussion of issues raised in this draft occupied most 
of the Committee’s time at this meeting. 

 
Adam Auster moved to adjourn. 

The motion passed. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:10 PM.  
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The phrase “a copy of which is appended to these 
minutes” was deleted from the sentence about the draft 
of “Electronic Voting: Benefits and Costs.” 

 
 
Adam Auster, Secretary 
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